South Carolina
Department of Labor, Licensing and Regulation LR

Office of State Fire Marshal
Nikki R. Haley 141 Monticello Trail
Governot Columbia, SC 29203

Holly G. Pisarik
Director

June 26, 2012

Steve Ogden
Agent Fire, LLC

Dear Mr. Ogden:

This letter is to inform you that the cease and desist order that was issued on April 13, 2012 from our
office has been rescinded as of June 14, 2012. Your company is now licensed to perform your job duties
in South Carolina. Please be aware that your Fire Equipment Dealer (Clean Agent) license will expire
January 31, 2013 at which time it will need to be renewed for another 2 year period.

Should you héve any questions or concerns, please call our office at 803-896-9800.

AZ/ry

cc: John Dunlap, Deputy State Fire Marshal





